## **Acheron Mechanics** Institute Newsletter



Special Coming Events Issue

June 2008

Annual Dinner

Sat August 9 th

7pm

\$50 a head

Contact:

Anita Rennie

57721071

Bronwyn Dobson

57721521

AGM

Sunday August 31st

Car Boot Sale

Cup Weekend

Sat Nov 1st

Contacts:

President:

Peter Sutherland

5772 2353

Secretary:

Marion Sheers

0427 769 700

Hall Hire:

Barb and David Gamble

Hall News Innovation update-a pictorial report

Last years fund raising efforts combined with a great deal of generosity has resulted in many improvements to the hall. For those who weren't able to get to the dinner, here is a pictorial report on purchases and installations.



President Peter with the newly installed omega stove in the completed kitchen

The newly sanded and coated floor ready for skipping the light fantastic in the warmth or cool of the split system.



New speakers provide music to skip by from the hi fi system and support the PA system

5772 3305

## And even more...



The BBQ pictured in the new storage area is ready for action and will definitely be fired up for the Car Boot sale in November on Melbourne Cup weekend.

In the background are the new round trestles. Great size for comfortable dining and enjoyed by those at the dinner on Saturday night. The new shade sail will cool the deck, ramp and garden out the back. The completed concrete path keeps feet dry as the garden soaks up the delicious rain.



The plaque soon to be unveiled at an opening ceremony. The date of which will soon be announced.

## The Acheron Hall Upgrade - Stage Two Completed May 2008 An Acheron Community Initiative. Jointly funded by the Victorian Government through the Small Towns Development Fund,

Acheron Hall Committee and
Contributions from members of the Acheron Community
and Murrindindi Shire Council

## Dates and events to watch for:

- The 'opening' of our upgrade, with plaque.
- Community Singing on June 14
- . The Annual Dinner on August 9
- The AGM on August 31
- The car boot sale on Cup Weekend, Nov 1

COMMUNICATION. We would still love to send this by email so if you have an email address, please send an email to <a href="mailto:acheronhall@yahoo.com.au">acheronhall@yahoo.com.au</a> and this will guarantee that you are kept up to date with all events in <a href="mailto:colour AND">colour AND</a> save the committee considerable funds. Paper, stickers and stamps are all costly.